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Dear Friends: 
 
The families of Sheri and Joe Boulos and Susie and John Marshall cordially 
invite you to Signs of Hope, the annual summer celebration and fundraiser 
in support of the work of Spring Harbor Hospital, a division of Maine 
Behavioral Healthcare. This invitation-only event is an opportunity for our 
friends and colleagues to promote a message of hope and recovery and 
advance the critical work we do to support those affected by behavioral 
health issues. Proceeds from the event directly support programming for 
patients at Spring Harbor Hospital who are affected by severe anxiety and 
depression. 
 
This year’s event will be held at the Portland Country Club on 
Wednesday, August 14th from 5:30-8:00 pm. We hope you will show 
your support by joining us on the Signs of Hope Host Committee.  To do 
so, please complete the enclosed form and return it in the envelope 
provided.  You may also register at MaineBehavioralHealthcare.org/Hope. 
As a Host Committee member you and a guest are invited to join the 
celebration. An invitation with additional details will follow in the mail 
shortly.   
 
If you have any questions please contact Lisa Bush at 207-661-6101 or 
lbush@mainebehavioralhealthcare.org.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on August 14th, and we greatly appreciate 
your consideration of a Host Committee gift.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sheri Boulos       Susie Marshall 
 

http://www.mainebehavioralhealthcare.org/Hope
mailto:lbush@mainebehavioralhealthcare.org

